
  

 I am Patty Mathews, Librarian/Media Specialist at New Beginnings and a 

candidate for re-election for the office of Alternative Site School Representative. 

I am asking for your vote in the upcoming election.  

I am also the Association Representative for New Beginnings Education Center.  

 

I believe that clear and concise communication to inform members of ongoing 

issues is my strong suit. In my first year, I kept colleagues informed about updates 

in education through regular communication channels, advocated for the 

needs and concerns of teachers working in alternative sites, and fostered a 

culture of collaboration and empowerment, where every voice is heard and 

valued.  

 

Together, I will work with you to protect your rights and provide an open forum 

for your concerns. I strive for a brighter future for teachers and ESPs where we 

are respected and valued.  

 

Thank you for your consideration. Let's make positive changes happen together. 

 
 

 

 

Patty Mathews 

Executive Board 

Alternative Site Representative 


